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EDWARDSVILLE - Scholarship applications are open for the Industrial Engineering 
Program (IE) of Southern Illinois University Edwardsville School of Engineering 
(SOE). Scholarships offer a direct incentive for IE careers, which have a projected 
growth of nearly 39,400 hires during the next 10 years (BLS.gov, 2023). One-time 



scholarships are available for eligible first-year students and transfer students. The 
deadline for applications is December 15.

“Industrial engineering careers range from defense to transportation, traditional 
manufacturing, to service industries like healthcare or banking,” said Sinan Onal, PhD, 
associate professor and chair of SOE. “IE students go on to work in companies all over 
the world, but more importantly, they work to solve problems that impact humans all 
over the world."

Two selected transfer students majoring in IE will each receive a one-time scholarship 
of $5,000. Four first-year IE majors who are selected will each receive a one-time 
scholarship of $2,500 each. The IE awards will apply to the spring 2024 semester.

Graduates of SIUE’s industrial engineering program are placed in industry careers 
nationally and internationally. The average starting salary is $75,000 (Glassdoor 2023).

Apply for the scholarship  or by  the application and emailing the online downloading
completed application to Dr. Sinan Onal by December 15, 2023.sonal@siue.edu 

https://u7061146.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=4tNED-2FM8iDZJQyQ53jATUdtgiJqfBTuRlzBHnp38uHwo95n3WG-2BHy-2F-2FP46IAIG33X7cxOB23Oc4mQexw1DjvJA-3D-3D70y__fBiQJuecNYfjuA2CLBwsEYpOo9XFsCCB2VX2UDdjzO3JgVFH7imFoJq-2FYO0SkbJ2hmPhjQJtJQbmW3XKFELqK8f0CLzvOHS2oOPnk0oj9h1V7IrnATKkKcBSSoNW16YZf-2BLo0ro5NDLDNusU4VuVUIUirrX4GIHo0bX3wYi0Mb93NtAd0JlxG5UMTt29-2BkEp54lsZkOzCbCPGLncygo6TEAceBoSeKntQuKTrDe9fOo-2BdslxLfsAGbNhZMlXVfAsDRVXuFCkBOz1pnFARIimKD2ZaQW-2BnNfD6rGHSaX7DV-2FCog2z0et7M7eMziVuk9biP2HLjz6O-2FLxR5ocCFklzK1sId-2FngyfUdX9eaVMlB8-2Bc-3D&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://u7061146.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=4tNED-2FM8iDZJQyQ53jATURuNCbP1mEgetz7tq5ppf-2F7WgmY5CeAyDLmrU-2BuwHl0WK58BN5Dr9ol4n43cF5-2FowF5pNPUPiri8m0D3pHUGKPH-2BAwdbMP5I2b0moqh-2FWth9zP2PDM-2BqeoVjA50tm2l0HSwpOtzFqqezeo5G-2FCG-2Fpb0-3DZITS_fBiQJuecNYfjuA2CLBwsEYpOo9XFsCCB2VX2UDdjzO3JgVFH7imFoJq-2FYO0SkbJ2hmPhjQJtJQbmW3XKFELqK8f0CLzvOHS2oOPnk0oj9h1V7IrnATKkKcBSSoNW16YZf-2BLo0ro5NDLDNusU4VuVUIUirrX4GIHo0bX3wYi0Mb93NtAd0JlxG5UMTt29-2BkEp54lsZkOzCbCPGLncygo6TDz-2FN2Yii6-2FA3gzu7AMO53qQo0bYxlbZQZOjRuBohOQXeXYuVGoTeomkeKoQsEp6k7b3-2F95L017TyuTjkZLfSABZnbB-2Bi3FFCnlfQTQXoLNixr7B-2Fq5SPor5YzMd2CQt-2FMOuGPXx5p6jGEarrZoeSxQ-3D&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
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